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08/10/2020  22:22:072020/3420/P OBJ The erection of 

the terrace

We are the owners of No. 10 Prince Arthur Road. We object to the application on the following grounds:

1. The erection of the terrace will invade our privacy. It would overlook our own terrace which is much more 

moderate in size; it would enable the occupants to see inside our kitchen; and it would enable the occupants 

to look directly into our garden.

2. The size of the terrace is such that it will allow a large number of people to congregate, potentially causing 

noise pollution.

2. The construction of the terrace, glass balustrade and the extension is unsightly and not in keeping with the 

character of the rest of the house.
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